NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The receiving of Sealed Bids for KUIHELANI AND HONOAPIILANI
HIGHWAY PAVEMENT PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE, PUUNENE AVENUE
TO HONOAPIILANI HIGHWAY AND KUIHELANI HIGHWAY TO KAPOLI
STREET, FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. NH-0900(080), DISTRICT OF
WAILUKU, ISLAND OF MAUI, scheduled for 2:00 P.M., February 28, 2013, at

the Contracts Office, Department of Transportation, 869 Punchbowl Street,

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813, and at the Office of the District Engineer — Maui, 650

P.M., March 7, 2013, at which time and place they will be publicly opened and

read.
7/ GLENN M. OKIMOTO, Ph.D.
Director of Transportation
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